July 1994 doc: IEEE P802.11-94/187

Editors’ Report

* Next draft availability (93/20b2)

— Text changes due to editors 7/29/94 in order to make the
second mailing

— Post editorial comments to the reflector and/or email to
the editors (gennis@netcom.com, jim@berlioz.nsc.com,
kerlyn@gallant.apple.com, bob.ohara@amd.com) who
will repost to the reflector

— Technical changes still need to be made as submissions
to the committee

~ 93/20b2 will be available on the ftp servers in an
encrypted, compressed form. Both Word for Windows
2.0 and Postscript versions will be available. Availability

will be announced on the reflector with the decryption —

password.

— Those who need who have NO access to the ftp servers
should contact a peer member






